
Motion: Vote YES (Referendum Campaign) 
 
 
Student Council notes: 
The motion to amend the Constitution was passed at Student Council (26th October 2022), 
which means a referendum asking the student body to vote will take place on the 22nd, 23rd 
and 24th November 2022. 
 
Student Council further notes: 
The importance of this referendum passing so that the Union can serve the students in the 
best and most effective way possible. 
 
Student Council recognises: 
The incredible work of the Constitutional Discussion Panel, the Constitutional Working 
Group, and countless previous SU officers, all so that the Union can continue to improve and 
better represent all students of TU Dublin. 
 
Student Council therefore mandates: 
The President and all the officers to support and campaign for a YES vote in this 
referendum held on the 22nd, 23rd and 24th November 2022. 
 
Proposed by: TU Dublin SU Executive 


